
 

 

 

 

 

The travel teams will begin 
their Spring tournament sea-
son with appearances at the 
Amanda Post Tournament, 
the McClean Virginian Elite 
Tournament, the PWSI Ice 
Breaker, and many others.   

 

All academy players (U9-U11) 
will be receiving new FCV 
Ashburn training shirts this 
Spring.  Additionally, current 
team uniforms jerseys will be 
collected so the FCV Ashburn 
logo can be added to your 
shirt prior to the start of tour-
naments. 

This Spring, travel team FCV 
Ashburn league dues will be 
collected at the FCV website 
at www.fcvirginia.com. 
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S p e c i a l  p o i n t s  
o f  i n t e r e s t :  

 March 1st:  Last 
Futsal game for travel 
players 

 March 2nd: FCV 
informational Meeting 
@ 6:30pm, Dulles Hyatt 

- 2300 Dulles Corner 
Blvd., Herndon, Virgin-
ia www.fcvirginia.com 

 March 3rd:  FCV 
Ashburn Recreation 
Meet the coaches 
night and Free Clinic. 
5:30pm @ Evergreen 
Sportsplex 

 March 15th:  End of 
Recreation Registra-
tion 

 March 29th:  FCV 
Ashburn Festival at 
Evergreen Sportsplex 

 March 30th: First 
WAGS/NCSL game for 
travel players 

 April 5th:  First Rec-
reational game 

At FCV Ashburn, we’d like to 
teach your children the skills 
they need to be successful 
soccer players while encourag-
ing them to have fun and en-
joy the game.  Screaming from 
the sidelines will not teach your 
children to be great soccer 
players, but giving them the 
correct skills so that they are 
confident in their ability will.  To 
create confidence, your player 
will learn from professional 
trainers that teach the right 
soccer skills while playing 
games. The more advanced 
players will start to learn more 
advanced foot skills.    

The Saturday morning games 
will be fun as your player gets 
to show off their new found 
skills in a fun and stress free 
environment. At FCV Ashburn 
you’ll have a BLAST and learn 
soccer the right way. 

In January, Ashburn Soccer Club 
partnered with  FCV (Football 
Club Virginia) to bring our soccer 
players the best program in 
Loudoun County.  The Spring  
Recreation season kicks off this 
new age of Ashburn Soccer with 
its FCV Ashburn Festival on March 
29th at Evergreen Sportsplex.  
Come enjoy moon bounces and 
a fun day of soccer.   

FCV Ashburn is pleased to an-
nounce Oliver Weiss as it’s Direc-
tor of Recreation.  At FCV Ash-
burn, we’d like to change the 
way that you think about recrea-
tional soccer. 

Recreational soccer was not 
meant to look like your children 
were thrown into a coliseum with 
surrounding parents screaming at 
their children to behave in a way 
that we’ve taught them not to 
behave since they were born.  

Many children put in this set-
ting, find soccer causes them 
great anxiety and they shut 
down and won’t play.   It is 
then no longer  the fun game 
that it was intended to be.   

www.fcvashvburn.com 

REGISTER NOW! 

Jan 15—March 15 

Contact Us 
FCV Ashburn 

P.O. Box 976  
Ashburn, VA 20146 
Phone : 800-492-9370 
admin@fcvashburn.com 
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“We need to 

change the 

mindset of how 

people in this 

area think of 

soccer” 

- Oliver Weiss 

Holly Wiles 
President 
FCV Ashburn 

President’s Corner 
This story can fit 150-200 
words. 

One benefit of using your 
newsletter as a promotional 
tool is that you can reuse 
content from other market-
ing materials, such as press 
releases, market studies, 
and reports. 

While your main goal of 
distributing a newsletter 
might be to sell your prod-
uct or service, the key to a 
successful newsletter is 

making it useful to your 
readers. 

A great way to add useful 
content to your newsletter is 
to develop and write your 
own articles, or include a 
calendar of upcoming 
events or a special offer 
that promotes a new prod-
uct. 

You can also research arti-
cles or find “filler” articles by 
accessing the World Wide 
Web. You can write about 

a variety of topics but try to 
keep your articles short. 

Much of the content you 
put in your newsletter can 
also be used for your Web 
site. Microsoft Publisher of-
fers a simple way to convert 
your newsletter to a Web 
publication. So, when 
you’re finished writing your 
newsletter, convert it to a 
Web site and post it. 

 



 

Contact Us 
FCV Ashburn 
P.O. Box 976  
Ashburn, VA 20146 
Phone : 800-492-9370 
admin@fcvashburn.com 

About Our Club 
FCV and Ashburn Soccer Clubs have partnered to create the premiere soccer experience 
in Northern Virginia.  Located in Loudoun County, with Boys and Girls Recreation, Crossover, 
Travel, EDP, and ECNL teams, there is something for everyone at FCV Ashburn.  

Organization 
  President:   Holly Wiles (president@fcvashburn.com) 

 Treasurer:  Rich Ziller  (richard.ziller@teamaol.com) 

 Board Members:  Dax Gay, Michael McClenahan, HollyWiles   

 Technical Director:  Christian Cziommer 

 Director of Coaching:     Royce Brodie (coachdirector@fcvashburn.com) 

 Administrator:  Lesley Vandergrift (admin@fcvashburn.com) 

 Webmaster:  Karlene Gardner (karleneg@fcvashburn.com) 

 Field Representative & 
 WAGS/NCSL Rep: 

 
 Michelle Fujimoto (ncsl@ashburnsoccerclub.us)  

 Director of Recreation  Oliver Weiss 


